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June 19, 1979

Mr. Eugene A. Trager
Uranium Mill Licensing Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7915 Eastern Avenue
Silver Spring, MD 20910

Dear Mr. Trager:

Enclosed are 15 copies of D'Appolonia's report on tailings
management and monitoring for the White Mesa Project. ~his
report will constitute appendix A-B of the license appli-
cation. However, because of the volume of this report it is
not prac ti cal to insert it into the application itself. We'

trust this arrangement is satisfactor .

We look forwarc to our meeting in the near future.

Very truly yours,

d . @ xer, 4"s
Environmental

& Licensing Director
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